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Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee 

STAFF REPORT: NOVEMBER 9, 2022 

COMMITTEE MEMBER STATUS 

We have several applicants to the EDFC. I’ve put three forward for recommendation for appointment by 
the Mayor. We had four applicants, one of which was a returning applicant. After discussions with staff, 
it was decided to put forward those that had not had a chance to serve before.  

- Brooks Curtis. Ward 5. He’s been an Ann Arbor resident for 27 years. 
- William (Liam) Connolly. Ward 3. Liam is a Graduate student at UofM. 
- Kimberly Sundy. Ward 2. Kim is an active volunteer and is excited to participate on the 

Committee.  

Each has knowledge and a passion for Ann Arbor’s urban forest.  

ITEMS OF NOTE 

• Forestry Maintenance Supervisor. Nick Jacob is not the Temporary Public Works Supervisor – 
Forestry through early next year.  
 

• Urban Forest Management Plan Update. We held our third Steering Committee meeting where 
the committee reviewed and commented on the 9 draft recommendations. Davey Resource 
Group is reviewing the comments to adjust the recommendations as appropriate. I expect to 
receive the updated recommendations within the next 2-3 weeks.   
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